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UCD REGISTRY

Upgrade of Banner Completed 

To: All Banner Users 

Dear Colleague, 

We successfully completed the upgrade of Banner over the weekend as part of our preparations for moving to 
Banner 9. All systems are back online.  

Banner 8 remains in use for now and you can access it in the usual way through UCD Connect. You should 
expect to start using Banner 9 in mid-April and we will communicate the date to you in advance. 

There is Banner 9 support and training information available on the Registry website and we will be updating 
this regularly.  

If you are accessing Banner outside of UCD, remember to use the Staff Virtual Private Network (VPN). 

Regards, 

Ryan Teevan 
Deputy Director of Administrative Services 
UCD Registry  
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